
 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier 

 
Christmas is certainly in the air at Elvington! The children arrived at the start of the 
week to find Elfington drinking a carton of milk! He has already visited Class 4, made 
a mess of our school windows and today has caused havoc in the school kitchen! The 
Christmas tree is up in our school hall and has been decorated beautifully by Eva, 
Edith, Harvey and Jonny. Thank you. 
  
On Wednesday we all enjoyed performances from the Animated Objects Theatre 
company. Both performances were based on the story of Aladdin. It was brilliant! 
 
Dear Animated Objects Theatre Company, 
  
Thank you for coming into school, I really liked the hilarious show. The puppets were 
amazing. I really liked the way the puppets were 3D. My favourite puppet was the 
magician, because he had lots of colour and he wasn’t greedy with the money. The 
costumes were colourful and helped bring the play alive. 
  
Thank you, we hope you come back again next year. 
  
From a grateful pupil. 
 
We are grateful to all of you who provided feedback as part of our recent Ofsted 

inspection. Unfortunately, the school is not able to see any of the written comments 

made on Parentview. We are aware that many of you did take the time to write 

comments and we would really love to hear your views. Your feedback is very much 

appreciated and the information allows us to see where our strengths lie and also the 

areas in which we need to improve. If you would like to forward any feedback or 

comments about the school please send them to Mrs Greening. 

office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

The children are busily preparing for the much anticipated Christmas productions and 
carol concerts which you are warmly invited to attend. Further details of events are 
outlined below. We hope this helps. 
  
Best wishes, 
Miss Collier 

 

Working together, we can all achieve success 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

@pselvington www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk 

 
Autumn Term 2018 
  
 
Tuesday 11th December 2:00pm 
Nativity Performance –Class 1 
and Class 2 
Wednesday 12th December 
6:00pm 
Nativity Performance–Class 1 and 
Class 2 
Monday 17th December – 
Surprise! 
Tuesday 18th December  
Christmas Dinner/ Jumper /  
DVD Day  
Wednesday 19th December  
Christmas Craft Day 
Christmas PTA Disco 
Thursday 20th December  
Christmas Parties  
Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 21st December 2:30pm 
Christmas Church Service  
 
Dates added or changed this 
week are shown in red. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        

 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – George Handley 

Class 2 – Archie Wilson 

Class 3 – Max Rickard 

Class 4 – Lucas Newlove 

Class 5 – Sam Dennison 

Headteacher’s Award – 

Vienna Brazil 

 

Rockstar Of The Week –  

Teddy Leigh 

 

Sharing assembly. 

This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 

the school hall.  

 

Dec 7th  – Class 1 

Dec 14th  – YV Choir 

Dec 21st – Christmas Church Service 
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Week 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 17th December - 
We are looking forward to a very special surprise treat in 
the morning! 
  

Tuesday 18th December -  

Christmas Dinner/ Jumper/ DVD day. 
All children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper with 
their normal school uniform if they wish to do so. Following 
our Christmas lunch, we will all share a family Christmas 
movie together in the hall. 
  

Wednesday 19th December -  
Christmas Craft day. 

Children will spend the whole day making six different 
crafts. We would like to invite parents or grandparents to 
attend this day. You are very welcome to pop in and help 
your child as they carousel a number of different activities. 
Family are welcome to join us from 9:15 am – 11:45 am 
and also 1:15 – 3:00pm. Please enter through the main 
school reception. Thank you. 
  

Wednesday 19th December –  
Christmas PTA disco 

Class 1 & 2: 5:00 - 6:15p.m. 
Classes 3, 4 & 6:30 : 7.45 p.m. 
Entrance costs £2, with hot dogs, sweets and drinks also 
for sale, so please bring some change. We are looking for 
some willing helpers to serve refreshments on the night. 
Please let Mrs Smith know if you can help. 
  

Thursday 20th December – 
Christmas parties. 

On Thursday children are welcome to come to school in 
their party clothes. Please bear in mind that the day will run 
as normal, with outside play, so please make sure that your 
child will be warm enough and have suitable footwear to 
change into if necessary. Children will be given drinks and 
a small treat during their party games. 
  

Friday 21st December – 
Christmas Carol Service. 

The children in KS2 will be leading our end of term church 
service, performing a number of carols at Holy Trinity 
Church, Elvington. The service will aim to finish at 3:00 
p.m. We would be delighted if you could join us; it is always 
great to see so many families there. As always, your help 
in walking to the church is very welcome and much 
appreciated. If you are able to assist, please indicate on 
the slip sent home tomorrow. Please also indicate 
collection arrangements for your child/ren and return to the 
class teacher by Friday 14th December.  Please note we 
need separate slips for siblings to be returned to their class 
teacher. 
 or siblings to be returned to their class teacher. 
 

Polite reminders: 
 
There will be no after school clubs in the final week of term. 
 
We  would be very grateful if any outstanding debts on Parent Pay are paid before 
the end of term. If you need any help or support accessing your account or are 
having difficulty making a payment please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Greening 
who will be able to assist you with this. Thank you in anticipation of your co-operation 
in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Menu 

Roast Turkey, Chipolata 

Sausage & Stuffing 

 or 

Feta, Spinach & Cranberry 

Puff Pastry Whirl. 

Served with 

Roast Potatoes, Seasonal 

Vegetables & Gravy 

**** 

Ice Cream 
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